

TOWN OF MILLIS

BOARD OF HEALTH

900 Main Street • Millis, MA 02054 Phone: 508-376-7042 Fax: 978-313-7839

To: Erin Underhill, Selectboard Chair

Peter Berube, Finance Committee Chair

Date: April 19th 2023

Subject: 5G Support Statement

The Board of Health at their regular meeting on April 18th 2023 hereby supports the request of the citizens petition to send correspondence as described in the petition.

Furthermore, the Millis Board of Health supports continuing research, including quality epidemiologic studies, by appropriate agencies such as: The CDC-FDA, EPA, NIH and other entities to produce evidence-based data on the effect(s) of radio frequency radiation on human health. If indicated, study findings should be used to revise and update public health standards for safe limits of human exposure to radio frequency radiation.

The Town of Millis Board of Health will continue to monitor published research on radio frequency radiation and human health, educate the public and seek input from the citizens of Millis concerning this emerging issue.

Sincerely,

Matthew Fuller, PHD Chair Board, Town of Millis 900 Main St. RM 213 Millis, MA 02054 508-376-7042 Office

Cc. Board

https://ultragenyx-

my.sharepoint.com/personal/mfuller_ultragenyx_com/Documents/Documents/Downloads/5G Petition Board Support Statement 2023 (1).doc